
PENN HILLS SCHOOL
DISTRICT

PROPOSED FINAL
BUDGET NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the
2024-2025  Proposed  Final
Budget  of  the  Penn  Hills
School District is available for
public  inspection  at  the
Administration  Building,  260
Aster  Street,  Pittsburgh,  PA
15235 during regular business
hours.  The  Final  Budget  will
also  be  available  for  public
inspection  on  the  District’s
website. The Final Budget will
be  adopted  at  the  Regular
Public  Board  Meeting  on
Tuesday,  June  25,  2024,  at
6:00 PM in the Linton Middle
School  Cafeteria,  260  Aster
Street,  Pittsburgh,  PA  15235
where the public may attend.

Colleen Szymansky
Board Secretary


